
Building Permit Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, August 16, 2023 

5:30 PM – 6:05 PM 

 

 

Present: Michael Swick, Gayle Glumac, Larry Brooks, Melissa Brooks, Maggie 

McDonald and Kenneth Belcher  

 

 

• It was recommended by the Building Permit Committee to change all 

Building Permit Fees to $25.00. Keeping Demolition Permits and Notices 

of Intent to no fee.  

• Different specifications were discussed in altering the Dumpster 

Reimbursement Application. Further research and consideration will be 

continued in this matter.  

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:05 PM  

Michael Swick, Chairman 


